
Year 3 Summer Homework – The Rolling Stones 
Your summer homework has been set by your new Year 3 teachers. Please hand it in on the first full week back to school.  

 

Homework 

Reading/Spelling and Grammar Maths 

Please read for at least 20 minutes every day and record this in 

your pupil planner as a reading log. Remember to bring your 

planner in every day in Year 3.  

Your teacher will check and sign your planner once a week 

when you are back at school. 

Over the Summer holiday, aim to read different text genres 

such as: a biography, classic novel, adventure story, poems, 

newspaper or cultural story. 

 

Who will be top of the leader board when we 

return to school?!  

 

Try out a new book on Bug Club. This 

can be added to the reading that you 

do at home, 

which will go into your diaries. 

Doodle – Log on to your account to 

reach your Green Target over the 

holiday in: English and Spell. 

We will be checking to see who has accessed their account 

their account, the correct amount and achieved the most Stars 

in Effort.  

 

Spelling and dictation – Create a dictionary of 

10 words from the Year 3 and 4 statutory 

spellings list. (The list is on the next page). 

These 10 words should be ones that you find 

trickiest to spell or understand. 

 

Remember to try to use these words in 

sentences to show that you understand their 

meanings.   

 

Please go through them and: 

1) be able to read them; 
2) know what they mean; 
3) look up the definition in a 

dictionary (what do they mean? 
What word class are they? Do they 
have more than one meaning?) 

4) practise spelling them in fun ways; 
5) put them into creative sentences. 

 

 
 

 

 

Doodle – Log on to your account to reach 

your Green Target this week in: Maths and 

Tables. 

We will be checking to see who has 

accessed their account, the correct 

amount, and achieved the most Stars in 

Effort.  

Are you in the green yet?   

Times Tables Rockstars:  

Take part in the weekly 

Year 3 Battle of the Bands! 

It will help you to practise your 

multiplication facts as well as 

compete with the other classes! 

You can also practise using 

www.timestables.co.uk for free. Test 

yourself and maybe compete with a 

family member. 

 

We would like you to: 

1) Practise your TIMES TABLES and 

DIVISION FACTS. 

Use your Pupil Planners to help. 

BBC Super movers have the fun 

videos to help too. 

 

 
 

 

 

Extra Reading Challenge 

We would like the children to take some photos of themselves reading in unusual places! 

These can then be used as a display within the year group to help show how amazing reading can be, no matter where you may be. 

Examples for photos could include; buried in the sand on the beach; riding a rollercoaster or hanging upside down from some monkey bars. 

Be creative, be safe and have fun! 

  

http://www.timestables.co.uk/
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